
Moss Identification 
& Ecology Workshop

STONE LABORATORY

Mosses are small and intriguing plants 
that occur in nearly all ecosystems, 
sometimes abundantly so. They are a 
species-rich group that is often 
overlooked, even by skilled botanists, 
because of a need to use magnification 
to see their identification features. This 
workshop, geared to educators, 
botanically oriented amateur naturalists, 
and natural resource professionals 
engaged in land stewardship, will teach 
the hand lens and microscope skills 
required to key out unknown 
specimens, as well as enable field- 
recognition of the most common genera.

Location
Stone Laboratory |  Put-In-Bay

Dates
August 9-11

Instructors 
Robert Klips, Ph.D.                    
Associate Professor Emeritus

Lisa Kutschbach-Brohl                    
Chair, Lake Erie Islands Conservancy

Cost
$500 (includes workshop fees, room 
and meals)

Still have questions? Contact us at: 
ohioseagrant@osu.edu

Scan to QR code to 
learn more and apply.




